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Grant Award Letter 

 
 
PURPOSE:  
The HPPD has been awarded funds from the Department of Justice, Office on Violence Against Women of 
$414,333.  This funding began on October 1, 2016 and will end September 30, 2019.  Funds will be used for 
the purpose of enhancing the HPPD’s initiative on Offender Focused Domestic Violence Initiative.  

 
BACKGROUND:  The funds will pay for the following: 
 
Training - $10,000 
 
Supplies - $10,025 
 
Contracts: 
Full-Time Victim Advocate $132,819 ($44,273 per year for 3 years) 
Full-Time Victim Advocate will work with the HPPD in providing domestic violence victims with services to 
aid in the ability to stop the abuse. 
 
Full Time Legal Attorney $159,309 (53,103 per year for 3 years) 
Attorney Service for Victims of Domestic Violence helping with filing protection orders and other related legal 
issues for domestic violence victims. 
 
Full-Time Paralegal $102,180 (34,060 per year for 3 years) 
The Paralegal will assist the Full-Time Legal Attorney and victims with preparing protection orders, etc. 

 
BUDGET IMPACT:  
The grant does not require any match funding. 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:  
Council is requested this grant award from the US Department of Justice on Violence Against Women in the 
amount of $414,333.00. 

 




